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LETTER OF APPRECIATION 

A staff auditor in Washington received a letter from a preclear who had 
received processing nearly a year ago. Here are extracts from the letters 

"It's been nearly twelve months since I was there in DC. The last nine months 
are without doubt the fullest and nicest I have lived this time around. 

In a short letter_it-is difficult to tell all that has happened& My heart is 
full, and overflowing. For the first time I've had nine months, consecutive, during 
which life was worthwhile ALL the time." 

The same preclear is also sending his wife and son for more processing. 

Appreciation such as this reminds us that anyone who is working for Scientology 
is indeed helping to create a sane and happy earth. 

PETER 
HCO Secretary WW 
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